Eatonia Oasis Living

Newsletter March 2019
Happy Birthday wishes go out Resident Update: We currently have 18 residents living at E.O.L.
to Betty Lothammer and to Welcome to Lloyd Adams and to Glenna Marchant who are staying with us for
Harry Hill!| respite care!

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility,
now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.
Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home

Thank you to Ann Davey and Kay
Specht of the Lutheran Church
Ladies for hosting the Monthly

Birthday! Benefit!
]
CARDS/GAMES ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:
|
TUESDAY -MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, MANICURES, CRAFTS WITH MARIE,
2:00 to 3:30 BINGO, CARDS/GAMES
Everyone -WORLD DAY OF PRAYER WAS HELD AT EOL. SO NICE THAT YOU DO THIS
Welcome!! FOR OUR RESIDENTS!

-THE 454 TINY DANCERS HAD THEIR DRESS REHEARSAL FOR THEIR
RECITAL AT EOL. EVERYONE LOVES IT WHEN YOU COME TO DANCE FOR

BINGO!! | .,

Thursday -AUDREY ROSWELL AND DENNIS KANESEVICH LED US ALL IN A SINGSONG!
2:30 to 3:30 IT WAS A WONDERFUL AFTERNOON!

-MELISSA HYND AND HER STUDENTS PREFORMED SOME OF THEIR Music
FESTIVAL PIECES FOR US AT OUR ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARTY. WE ALSO
ENJOYED A CHINESE SUPPER THAT DAY!

Bring your quarters!!

FOREVER...IN MOTION!
Monday, Wednesday, Friday | .THANK YOU TO: ALL WHO SUPPORTED OUR FRUIT DRIVE; THE EATON

EOL Activity Room
All Communit6y Members are BAND FOR GIVING US THIS OPPORTUNITY; EVERYONE WHO HELPED

welcome to attend! UNLOAD AND SORT THE FRUIT; BIG THANK YOU TO CANDICE CONNOLLY
Thank youto Brennenandthe | ForR HELPING US! WE COULDN’T HAVE DONE IT WITHOUT YoOU!
Eatonia & District Rec Board
for making this happen!

Thank you to our Volunteers: UPCOMING EVENTS:
-Bacon and Egg Brunch Volunteer was Debbie Kroeker!
-Janine Specht for coming in for the afternoon to serve coffee SPRING SHOPPING SPREE!

Alia French Dressing 5% Ave

and play Tile Rummy with the ladies! .
Wednesday, April 3

(If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help 1:00 to 5:00

out with an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack, drive RESIDENT EASTER DINNER
residents to appointments or just come to visit, please call Vicki Sunday, April 14

or Cora at (306)967-2447) at 4:30

Eatonia Community Hall
If you have volunteered in any way at EOL,
please consider this your invitation.
Contact Cora by April 1 if you would like

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact to attend!
Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us!

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the
residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or
shopping...Thank you for this!

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church
services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the residents’ || Thank you to everyone who has
spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and made a contribution of any kind
everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services to our facility. We appreciate it
:;e Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join from the bottom of our hearts!!




